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FTSE Russell Quarterly Review Changes Suspended Stocks –  

December 2024 – IMPORTANT UPDATE 
 

16 December 2024 

The December 2024 quarterly review changes for the attached list of securities have been reversed as a result of stock 
suspensions up to and including Friday,13 December 2024. This is in line with guidance detailed within the FTSE Russell 
Index Policy for Trading Halts and Market Closures document. Reversed changes include any index additions and 
deletions, investability weight and shares in issue changes. Upon resumption of trading, the review changes will be 
implemented after the review effective date, at the earliest (with the provision of T+5 notice).  
 
Changes can be accessed via the attachment below: 
  
 
  
  
 FTSE_Russell_Suspended_Stocks_December_2024.xlsx  

For further information please contact FTSE Russell Client Services at info@ftserussell.com or call: 
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+61 (0) 2 7228 5659 

Hong Kong  +852 2164 3333 
Japan +81 3 6441 1430 
London  +44 (0) 20 7866 1810 
New York +1877 503 6437 

 

  
 
Alternatively please visit our website at lseg.com/ftse-russell 
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